
 
 
 
 
 

February 12, 2014 
 
Mr. Tom Brunelli, Manager  
Nuclear Oversight 
Innsbrook Technical Center 
5000 Dominion Blvd. 
Glen Allen, VA 23060 
 
SUBJECT:  QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION INSPECTION OF 
         NORTH ANNA NUCLEAR POWER PLANUT UNIT 3 COMBINED LICENSE 
         APPLICATION 
 
Dear Mr. Brunelli: 
 
This letter documents the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s plan to perform an 
inspection of the implementation of the Dominion Virginia Power (Dominion) quality assurance 
program in support of design, procurement, and quality activities for the North Anna Nuclear 
Power Plant Unit 3 combined license.  As discussed in an email on December 12, 2013, the 
inspectors plan to be on site at your facility beginning Monday, March 24, 2014, and will conduct 
an inspection through Friday, March 28, 2014, with an on-site visit on March 11, 2014, to obtain 
documents and/or information to prepare for the inspection.  Subsequent to the inspection, a 
report will be issued and transmitted to you via letter.  The lead inspector for this effort,  
Ms. Stacy Smith; may be contacted at 301-415-6025 or via electronic mail at 
stacy.smith@nrc.gov.  
 
The following docket number has been assigned to your facility:  05200017.  Please reference 
this number on any correspondence sent to the NRC. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/  
 
Kerri A. Kavanagh, Chief    
Quality Assurance Vendor Inspection Branch   
Division of Construction Inspection 
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 
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